
BP47953676  6 March 2025 

 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR CONTINUING AIRWORTHINESS ‘TOWN HALL’ TOPICS 
 
Following a number of DASA ‘Town Hall’ style information briefings on Continuing Airworthiness 
topics, the latest on 13 February 2025 titled “Operation of an Aircraft with a Known Defect”, the 
Directorate of Continuing Airworthiness in DASA is seeking suggestions from the Aviation 
Safety Community on future topics for these ‘Town Hall’ events. 
 
Topic suggestions are welcome from both the Department of Defence and Defence Industry. 
Topics are to be provided to the DASA.DCA mailbox dasa.dca@defence.gov.au.  
 
To support scheduling & prioritisation, DASA requests topic suggestions include references to 
relevant regulations and any outcome sought from the ‘Town Hall’. Please also include details 
on any safety concerns or capability enhancement opportunities that the information briefing 
should address. 
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Note: DASA Newsbreak content is OFFICIAL and is intended as information only for Defence, contractor 
personnel, and other interested parties working in areas related to Defence aviation and space safety. 

DASA only retains email addresses on the DASA Subscribe distribution list; this list will not be passed on 
to third parties. 
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